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Summer 2 2025 

 
We can’t believe we are now in the last half term of the year. We hope you all had a wonderful half 

term break. 
We have lots happening over the next term so make sure you check the diary dates (we sent some of 

the main ones out at the beginning of last half term) to ensure you don’t miss anything.  
 

I also want to take this opportunity to thank you all for all your support this year we really 
appreciate it. 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 2nd June -School Reopens 
Week Beginning 9th June – Phonics Screening Checks will be 
taking place for Year 1. 
Tuesday 10th June – Class Photos 

                -Mr Bland in to meet Year 2 
children 
Thursday 12th June – 9.30am Yr 3 teachers from LMA 
visiting Year 2. 
                           -4.00pm Reception New Starters Meeting 
in the hall. 
Friday 13th June – 9.15am Year 2 Father’s Day Event 
                        -2.00pm Year 1 Father’s Day Event 
Monday 16th June – 9.30am Nursery Father’s Day Event 
                         -2.00pm Reception Father’s Day Event 
Wednesday 18th June 1.30pm – EYFS Sports Day 
Thursday 19th June 1.30pm – KS1 Sports Day 
Friday 20th June – INSET Day (school closed to children) 
Tuesday 1st July – 1.30pm Year 2 Intergenerational Project 
Friday 4th July – Transition Day (Year 2 to LMA) 
Thursday 10th July – Year 1 Fairy Tale Day 

- Year 2 Sports morning at LMA 
Friday 11th July – FUN Day (£1 per child) 
                      -Reports to parents 
Friday 18th July – Reception Trip to Matlock Park Farm 
Monday 21st July – 9.00am Attendance Celebration 
Assemble 
Tuesday 22nd July – EYFS Seaside Day 
Thursday 24th July – Last Day of term 

- 9.30am Year 2 Leavers Concert 
- Family Picnic 12.15pm 

 
We will send out more details on events nearer the time. 

 
School will reopen after the summer holidays to children on 

Monday 8th September. 
 
 

Communication 
 

Please remember to keep in touch with 
us via Class Dojo. We will continue to 
send out messages via this platform 
and share the children’s learning 

daily with you. 

 

School Uniform 
 

Please make sure your child is 
coming to school in the correct 

uniform and on PE days are 
wearing trainers. 

Please can we also make sure 
long hair is tied back every day 
in school and children are not 

wearing jewellery. 
 

Thank you 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Attendance 
Attendance has been improving over the year and 
Miss Crossley our Family Support Worker is really 
pleased with the families she has been working with 
who have made so many improvements, so thank you. 
Please remember if you are invited in to discuss your 
child’s attendance it is to offer support and see what 
we can do as a school to help so please do attend 
these as they are your opportunity to raise things 
with us. 
Please remember to report absence to the school 
office (01773 713429) at the beginning of the day 
otherwise we will contact you to find out why your 
child is not in school. 
If your child is late there is a form for you to fill out 
on arrival at school. Remember doors will open at 
8.50am and close at 8.55am as this is the official 
start time for school. 
 
Please remember schools are being asked not to grant 
any leave of absence unless it is exceptional, and 
fines have to be issued for any time taken off during 
term time. If you require a form to complete for a 
leave of absence, please see Mrs Downing or Mrs 
Johnson in the main office.  
 
Remember we will send letters out to any families 
invited to our Celebration Coffee and Cake Morning. 

  
Summer Weather 

 
We are hoping to see lots of lovely weather 
this half term and will use this opportunity 

for lots of outdoor learning. 
 

Please ensure children are coming with 
appropriate clothing and footwear (no flip 

flops or open toe sandals) 
 
If the weather starts getting a hotter, 
please remember to send in suntan lotion 
with your child’s name on and sun hats. 
 

Thank you 

We hope you all have a fantastic term. 

From Mrs Gardner  

and the Langley Mill Team        

 

Academy Trust 
 

We are still looking at joining an 
academy trust and will share more 
information as it becomes available. 

Please feel free to get inContact If you 
would like to discuss this with us. 

 

Family Support 
We continue to offer lots of support to families in different ways. 

-Our Swap Shop for school uniform remains available daily. 
-Our FSW can support families with applications for Housing Support Funds. Just get in touch if this 

is something you feel you need support with. 
-We share The National College advice for parents on Dojo. 

-Our SENDCo continues to support the families of children with SEND. If you have any concerns 
around SEND, please get in touch with Miss Brown or your child’s class teacher. 

-Our FSW continues to support families around attendance.  
-We put on Coffee Mornings so you can have your say about things in school. 

-We put on parental Workshops 
 

We will continue to try to offer support for our Pupil Premium Families around Christmas 
Presents/Vouchers and with Reduced Breakfast club prices. 

 
If there is anything else you think we can do to support you, please let us know. 


